Hillel at Alfred plans Passover Seder
4/10/03

Hillel at Alfred will hold its Passover Seder at 6 p.m. Wednesday, April 16, in Susan Howell Hall on the Alfred
University campus.The Seder is free to Hillel at Alfred members; $10 for adults who are not members and $6 for
children 6-15. Children under 6 are free. Reservations are requested; those planning to attend are asked to contact Dr.
Larry Greil, professor of sociology at Alfred University, at fgreil@alfred.edu or Barbara Greil at
greilbj@alfredstate.edu Checks to pay for dinners are to be mailed to Dr. Larry Greil, Division of Social Sciences,
Alfred University, 1 Saxon Drive, Alfred, NY 14802. Dinners may also be paid for at the door. Checks should be
issued to Hillel at Alfred.Further information may be obtained by calling Larry Greil at his office, 607 871 2885;
Barbara Greil at her office, 607 587 4313, or at their home, 607 587 8694.
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